The Oaks Primary School Rochester Drive, Ellesmere Port, CH65 9EX 0151 305 5940



@theoakscp



The Oaks Primary School

Dear families,

Our Easter Fayre yesterday was a huge success and it was wonderful to see so many families and members of our local community in attendance. I would like to thank Friends of The Oaks for their dedication in putting this event on. The PTA raised £675 at the event and when added to the proceeds of the Christmas activities that the PTA organised, they have raised a grand total of £906 so far.

We are looking to develop a sensory garden next to our forest school area and we will be asking if the PTA would be kind enough to donate some of these funds towards a barefoot trail and planting.

In the week following the Easter holidays, we will hold our parents evenings. Your child's class teacher will have been in touch regarding this. Our Year 1 teacher has been absent from school for the past couple of weeks so the Year 1 parents evenings will be held during the first few weeks back in school.

There are lots of local activities for children to get involved in over the two week holiday period. Charities such as Theatre Porto and The People's Pantry have events running as does Ellesmere Port Library. Hopefully the weather improves so that our children can spend lots of time in the fresh air too!

I wish you all a wonderful holiday period and look forward to seeing all children at 8:45am on Monday 17th April.

Mrs Louise Roberts—Headteacher



We will be switching to electronic newsletters after Easter to do our bit for climate change. More information to follow.

> Look out for our summer clubs letter in the first week back. £8 for a whole term!



Forthcoming dates for your diary:

Breakfast club is open daily from 8:00am priced at 50p per day.

Thursday 20th April

Y4 Mini Kickers event

Monday 24th April

Class photos

Monday 1st May

Bank holiday

Thursday 4th May

Y3 Mini Kickers

Monday 8th May

Bank holiday

Thursday 18th May

Y5&6 Dynamo Cricket event

Thursday 25th May

School closes for half term

Friday 26th May

Staff INSET day

